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THIS IS A TEST EMAIL

We have so much to celebrate in this week's bulletin, so join me in recognizing a
historic week for our men's basketball team and senior Michael Pelini.
Our Speech & Debate team also completed yet another trip to the state tournament.
Please visit our web site to read my latest letter. Thank you very much.

– Cardinal Mooney President, Tom Maj

 

 

 

Please take a moment to read Bishop David Bonnar's Pastoral Letter. In his letter, he
highlights five priorities he invites everyone in the diocese to work on with him. The
first priority is Prayer. Healing is the second priority. You can also find healing and
reconciliation resources here.

Scholarship and EdChoice reminders
 
Re-enrollment packets are due in the Business Office no later than Thursday, March
11.  Packets received after March 11 will incur a $100 late registration fee.  
 
Please note that the Common Scholarship deadline has been extended until Monday,
March 15. This application can be picked up in the main office, Business Office or
Nest as well as  found on our website or by clicking here: CMHS Scholarship App.  
 
Families who have registered in FACTS Grants and Aid are eligible to submit the
scholarship application.  
 
Lastly, The Ron Stoops Memorial and Golden Cardinals (RSAP Foundation)
Scholarships  are renewable.  Students who currently receive these scholarships will
renew them as long as good academics, service work and extracurricular activities
have been maintained.
 
Also, keep in mind that EdChoice is open. Forms are available in the main office. For
more information please contact Patty Kalasky. 

 

 

Last Tuesday, Michael Pelini hit a three-pointer to put himself in the record book.

On Saturday, he hit a three-pointer to put his TEAM in the record book.

With time expiring in a Division III district championship game at home, the senior
drained a step-back three to hand our team a 58-55 overtime win over Waterloo.

His late-game triple earlier this week put him over the 1,000-point mark.

It’s safe to say that it’s been a very historic week for our boys basketball team, which
now heads to Twinsburg High School on Tuesday, March 10 to face Lutheran East.

What an absolutely EPIC job!

It's fitting that the Ohio Speech and Debate State Tournament is held during Lent,
because there are so many lessons to be learned. In honor of our God-given talents,
we sacrifice time to train ... we often suffer despair, setback, and heartache, but that
is all how we learn and grow.
 
This past weekend, our 2021 contingent to the storied tournament experienced all of
this. Not everything went the way we wanted them to — and with that reality came
great learning opportunities, many of which we will take to this summer's national
tournament.
 
But as we deal with the emptiness that settles in from goals floating away from us, we
must not lose sight of what was accomplished.
 
As Youngstown State — oddly enough — started football a few weeks ago, I was
reminded of the glory days with former head coach Jim Tressel. The landmarks of
those memories are the epic victories, which were powered by one main idea: Those
teams were ALWAYS ready and were NEVER going to beat themselves.
 
We challenged our students with this approach this week: Be ready, leave every bit of
effort out there, and don't finish with one single regret.
 
They answered.
 
The mood of our most decorated competitors — senior Maureen Baker, juniors Olivia
DeCesare and Millie Heschmeyer, and sophomore Mitch Bogan — was one of peace,
controlled emotion, and bursts of energy.
 
This was evident from the moment they took to their first room, and on through the
weekend. It made the coaches' jobs easier, and projected calm and confidence to the
freshmen and their first-year teammates.
 
Baker, DeCesare, and Heschmeyer made it through to break rounds, with
Heschmeyer making it all the way to the semi-final round. 
 
Everyone contributed something, so please take a glance at some of the other
memorable performances of the weekend:
 
-Our Lincoln Douglas squad of DeCesare, junior Ed Driscoll, and sophomores Sophia
Sdregas and Sarah Owens, finished eighth out of every school in the state.
-Freshman Elijah Williams came within two points from moving on to the quarter-
finals.
-Freshman Aidan Markey, in his very first appearance in Congressional Debate,
scored 22 points for the team!
 
Assistant coaches Maria Bova ('17), Johnny D'Andrea ('15) and Charlie McDonald are
the best in the state, and nothing is possible without them.
 
We also got a lot of support from outside the team, too. Many thanks goes to Mooney
alum and Hall of Fame, John D'Apolito and his Campora Catering for the amazing
food this weekend!
 
All of the parents who pitched in this year — whether it was with food, judging, or any
other support — will never be forgotten. Also, to former Mooney speech and debate
competitors Alexandria Patrone ('20), Joey Neider ('20), and Tom Holliday ('72), thank
you for taking the time too judge for us this year. 
 
This weekend is always bittersweet. We reflect, and take a moment to breathe ... but I
am already missing the daily grind of Speech & Debate. 
 
On to Nationals!
 
Sincerely,
 
Vince Taddei, '92
Director of Forensics

Congratulations to the boys basketball team on winning the district championship on
Friday Good luck on Tuesday! 

Wednesday will be a mentoring day. 
A few dresscode reminders for students and parents: The only crew neck and
hooded sweatshirts are permitted are Cardinal Mooney ones.  During school,
all hoods from sweatshirts are required to be down.  

All jackets, including letterman jackets, are to be stored in the lockers.

Yoga pants/leggings are still not permitted to be worn at any time. If there are
any dress code concerns, please contact Mrs. Cadman.

Guess what is back!!! Mooney Chocolate Chip Cookies are back! Listen to the
announcements to find out the day they will be available. Remember, they are
only 25 cents each! That is right … the Mooney Chocolate Chip Cookies are
only a quarter! Don’t miss out! 

If you are a remote student, please remember that school begins at 8:00 a.m.
All cameras and microphones have to be on. You are expected to be
participating in class. If you will not be in class, your parents are still required to
call in to the main office to report you absent.  
A friendly reminder from the main office: If your student is leaving early, please
have the student drop a note off in the main office before 8 a.m. They can pick
up their early dismissal slip after the first period. Unfortunately, we are not able
to accept phone calls for students leaving. If a student would need to leave,
please email the dismissal to jcadman@cardinalmooney.com.

It is very important that your student arrives on time for school. The warning
bell is 7:55 a.m. and the tardy bell is at 8 a.m.  We are noticing more students
that are arriving late to school. Please call the office if your student will be late.
 
If you are having any trouble with your Chromebook or Chromebook charger,
please see Mrs. Cadman in the main office. Just remember, the Chromebook
you are using is your responsibility. Please take care of your Chromebook. 
Make sure you are carrying it in your backpack and it is charged for the day.  

If you or your student is having any trouble logging into Powerschool, please
send an email to jcadman@cardinalmooney.com.

 

Registration for the Class of 2025 — and all other grades — is upon us!
All incoming public school freshmen wishing to attend must take a placement test.
Please call Cardinal Mooney at (330) 788-5007 for information about the placement
test and the application process.
To read more about that process, visit apply,CardinalMooney.com.

This year CMHS will be hosting our annual “Celebrate Mooney Virtual Auction” to
continue
our tradition, our excellence, and our commitment to the ideas of Sanctity,
Scholarship, and
Discipline. Our Live Auction will take place on Saturday, April 24. And with your help,
our
mission of serving the community through the Gospel values will continue. We are
working
to put together virtual opportunities to allow our members and friends to come
together from
the safety of their own homes.

Sponsorships are available to purchase, gift donations are being accepted and raffle
tickets
can be purchased by visiting our Bidpal page. 

Online bidding will begin on Thursday, April 22nd at 9:00am and will close Saturday,
April
24th at 11:30pm. The Live Auction will begin at 7:00pm Saturday with our pre-event
beginning live at 6:30pm. You must register to participate in the bidding.

If you have any questions please contact Sue Brandenstein 330.788.5113 or
sbrandenstein@youngstowndiocese.org.

Mooney alumni continue to be exceptional. Please take a moment to read about Anna
Jackanick, who is currently an Emergency Medicine Resident Physician at UCLA.

2021-22 School Calendar

Every passing day, The Armory is getting closer to becoming an elite, state-of-the-art
training facility. When completed, this monument to the collaborative spirit of the
Mooney Family will be a place for every student and every team at Cardinal Mooney.
 
Work still needs to be done, so we appreciate every contribution dedicated to this
effort, which will carry a great deal of our legacy for decades to come. 

School notes
Please submit EdChoice forms to Patty Kalasky at the front office. She can be
reached via email here.
 
Senior ad forms due by April 13: The senior ad cost and requirements will be as
follows:

1/4 page with 50 words and 2 pictures $50.00
1/2 page with 200 words and 5 pictures $80.00
1 full page with 500 words and 10 pictures $130.00

As the number of words increase, the size of the pictures decreases. The Yearbook
Staff has the right to edit, and is not responsible for incorrect spelling and grammar.
Please write neatly or type out your ad. Also, please turn in pictures (copies on photo
paper are recommended) and we will send them into Jostens for them to scan on
their high quality scanners. We cannot accept emailed ads or ads done at home
because of incompatible software that we do not use for yearbook layouts and we
lose picture resolution quality when we print and re-scan photos. Senior ads are due
on April 13, 2021 at 3 p.m. Turn ads into main office or to Jennifer Policy room 208 or
Maureen Kandray room 133. No late ads will be accepted because we have
deadlines to meet. Make checks payable to Cardinal Mooney High School. Please
email questions to jpolicy@youngstowndiocese.org.
 
Free and Reduced School Meal Applications are available on our website for the
2020-2021 school year. We encourage all eligible families to fill out the application in
order to be ready to resume the Free and Reduced School Lunch program in January
2021 and for other qualifying purposes. 
 
CAFETERIA NOTES — Mooney families can access important cafeteria
information here. For any questions, please contact Lori Radinsky at
LRadinsky@youngstowndiocese.org or by phone at (330) 788-5007, ext. 123.

Help while you shop

Earn money for Cardinal Mooney every time
you shop at Rite Aid. Sign up and get started.

Community resources

MENTAL HEALTH
Covid careline: Help is available 24 hrs a day,7 days a week. 1-800-720-9616
 
Food Assistance
Free Food Program for children at Newport Library and Michael Kusalaba Libraries
Monday through Saturday from 2-6 p.m.
First United Methodist Church Offers a Drive-Thru dinner the first and third
Thursday of the month at 5:00 p.m. on 6749 Mahoning Ave. Austintown 44515.
Help Network Text Help Network to 898211. At the prompt, enter 1 for food pantries
or 2 to learn about free meals near you.
 
Home Assistance
YNDC Winter reconnection order is in effect until April15, 2021, Dominion
Energy.com
MYCAP: Help with rent, security deposits and mortgage payments, and utility bills.
Call 330-747-7921 ext.1177 
HEAP Home Energy Assistance Program- Help with your heating bill.800-282-0888
or energyhelp.ohio.gov
YNDC: Youngstown Neighborhood Development Corporation-Accepting applications
for emergency home repair. Call 330-480-0423 for more information.
Covid Renter Protection: Visit this site for more information. 
 
Miscellaneous
WRTA: Free busing through June 2021
LaFrance: If you are unemployed and need an outfit cleaned for an interview, they
will clean it for free.
Community Legal Aid Services offers free legal help with unemployment claims.
Call 1-800-998-9454 for more information.
Buster's Brigade offers ow cost vaccines for your pet on April 24 from 10 a.m. until 2
p.m. at YSU Lot M32  No appointment is necessary.

Our Contact Information
Cardinal Mooney High School
2545 Erie St
Youngstown, OH 44507
330-788-5007
https://www.cardinalmooney.com/support/
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